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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written question has been received from a member of the public. 
 
 
(a) Mr. M. Jones 
 
 “Councillors pleased families with disabled children by their recent 

understanding that reducing inequality for disabled, unlike other minorities, is 
not mainly done in the head and the heart but also needs funding.   

 
 However I feel ashamed that unlike other equality resorts we’ve built marinas, 

banks to avoid naturists, cycle lanes, numerous amenities and next a flying 
360 donut yet the whole seafront is bereft of any ramp to the sea to simply dip 
feet and wheels.   

 
 Does Mr. Kitcat share my shame that after 200 years the city has not given 

this basic, affordable reasonable, right to the wheelchair minority?” 
 
 Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council will reply. 


